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The Borders Partnership of Primary Schools 

Glebeland Primary School 

Weekly Newsletter 
 

KEY DATES: 

W/b 16th and 23rd November – Parents’ 
Evening discussions. 

LOCKDOWN  

I think we all know the drill by now but please could I 
remind you all to maintain social distancing at pick up 
and drop off times. Please keep conversations to a 
minimum and contact the school office for a telephone 
appointment if you need to communicate with your 
child’s teacher 

PARENTS’ EVENING 

In addition to the usual Poppies this year the Royal British Legion have supplied us with some wrist bands, 
reflectors and zip pulls.  If your child would like to purchase one of these please could you send them in with a 
donation.  The suggested donation is £1.50 for the snap bands, £1.00 for the wrist bands, 50p for the reflectors 
and 50p for the zip pulls.  All the items are available from the office. 
 
On the subject of poppies as this year’s Remembrance Services across the country have been cancelled, all of 
the children in the school have made a poppy picture to be displayed on a window or gate post on Sunday. 

         
 
                  
 
 
 
 
 

          

Class 3  
In English we have been describing characters  
using adjectives and in Maths we have been working  
with three digit numbers. 
We have also been learning about an Egyptologist called 
Howard Carter and in Outdoor learning this week we made 
sparklers! 
 
                              

                                    

 

Parents’ Evening discussions will take place over the phone this year.  In the weeks beginning 16th and 23rd 
November you will be allocated a 10 minute time slot, or 20 minutes if your child has additional needs.  If your 
appointment time is not suitable please contact the school office and we will do our best to accomodate you. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

UNIFORM 

Sadly our uniform suppliers have informed us that they are no longer able to supply the fleece jackets that have 

been an option for our school uniform for several years.  As a result we have had to amend our uniform to a red 

sweatshirt.  These can be ordered with the school logo embroidered on them from School Trends as normal.  If 

your child is currently wearing a fleece, they can continue to do so until it needs replacing. 

ROYAL BRITISH LEGION POPPIES 

OUR LEARNING THIS WEEK 

         



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

         
        O for octopus 
         

 

Class 4  
This week in Class 4 we have been re-writing the 
myth of King Midas. 
 
We also did a chromatography experiment in 
Science which was very exciting    
 
 
 
            

Class 2 
It was such a windy day on Monday that we went out 
side and used adjectives and verbs to describe the way 
the wind was blowing the leaves and trees. We used 
these words to make noun phrases and then to write 
poems. 
 
We then performed our poems to the rest of the class. 

 

Class 1 
We have been learning the ‘o’ sound this week and 
we also found out about a man called Guy 
Fawkes.  We also made our own fireworks 
pictures. 

 

Fireworks 
 

 

 


